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VIA E-MAIL 
 
December 14, 2020                 
 
Enbridge Gas Inc. 
500 Consumers Road 
Toronto, ON M2J 1P8 
Mailing Address: P. O. Box 650 
Scarborough, ON M1K 5E3 

Attention:  Mr. R. Torul, Technical Manager, Regulatory Projects 

RE:  EB-2020-0192 – EGI London Lines Project - FRPO Request Outstanding  
 
We are writing in response to EGI’s reply of earlier today and seeking the outstanding response 
requested.  While EGI has confirmed the conflicting evidence, our original request remains only 
partially answered.  Further, the response does not reconcile with evidence provided. 

In its letter of today, EGI states that the section of pipe between Komoka and Byron, was 
abandoned in stages with the final abandonment being completed in 2018.  However, in the last 
Asset Management Plan dated November 20181, specifically speaks to a future replacement of 
the London Lines and that the section from Komoka to Byron was operating at a lower pressure 
of 1380kPa.  This evidence reinforces the need to receive the information requested in our letter 
seeking confirmation of the existence of this section of pipe.  With EGI’s answer in the negative, 
we asked: 

b) If not, when were the respective Dominion and South Lines disconnected? 
i) Why were the lines disconnected?   
ii) Please provide the internal company reports, memos and authorizations that lead to 

the abandonments which disconnected the London Lines from Byron. 

We would ask that the responses be provided to us and other interested parties and put on the 
record in this proceeding.    

On behalf of FRPO, 

 
 
 
 
Dwayne R. Quinn 
Principal 
DR QUINN & ASSOCIATES LTD. 
 
 c. OEB Registrar 
 Z. Crnojacki, J. Sidlofsky – Staff 
 Interested Parties – EB-2020-0192 

EGIRegulatoryProceedings -EGI 
 

1 Exhibit I.ED.1 Attachment 2, page 196 
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